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Haralson County Schools will be recognized as a leader in improving student achievement for ALL students.
Date:
Dear Hospital Homebound Parents,

We sincerely hope that your participation in the Haralson County School District Hospital
Homebound Program has been a productive and positive experience for both you and your child.
It is our sincere hope that continued improvement in your child’s circumstances will allow them
to transition back to regular school in the coming semester.

Please be advised that students receiving hospital homebound services must re-qualify every four
months to continue eligibility. Although not all students come up for re-qualification at the end
of the semester, we do wish to take this opportunity to remind all HHB parents of their
responsibility. We want to give parents ample opportunity to communicate with their health care
providers and avoid termination of services.

Re-qualification for HHB services will require a new application and updated medical
information from your child’s physician or psychiatrist. Should your child require more
intensive, long-term services outside of the scope of the Hospital Homebound Program, please
do not hesitate to contact our office to discuss your options.

We wish your child a happy and healthy school experience. If you have any questions or
concerns regarding this communication, please do not hesitate to contact my office at

770-574-2500.

Thank you,

Benjie Cole
Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum & Instruction
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